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Sales ALERT Bulletin 
 

DS2900-3 Series CCC Approval 
 
To:  Artesyn Embedded Power Sales Channel 
 
From:  Richard Caubang 
 
Subject: DS2900-3 Series CCC Approval 
 
Date:  Sept 16, 2014 
 
Due to China CCC’s enforcement of not requiring power supplies >1300W to have the CCC 
approval, the DS2900-3 series shall have a label change to exclude the CCC logo. In lieu of the 
CCC logo, the DS2900-3 series will have the CQC logo. 
Although CQC is not a mandatory requirement, we feel that having CQC certification will help our 
products for sale into China. 

   
 
This change is effective on new shipments starting immediately. 
The details of this change can be found in PCN_DS2900-3_CCC to CQC UPGRADE document in 
our website. 
 
If you have any questions or need specific application assistance, please contact us (or you may 
visit https://www.artesyn.com/power/support/?page=support or call 1-888-412-7832) or your 
local sales representative to assist you.  
 
Thank you for your continued patronage. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Richard Caubang 
Technical Product Marketing Manager – DS Products 
richarddaniel.caubang@artesyn.com 


